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Dear parents:  …. Palm Sunday coming up and one of the most joyful days in the Christian calendar. 3 days of school as 
next week is Holy Week and then Easter Sunday and a time for renewal and hope. School closes Wednesday usual times. Next week 
sees our Easter Bonnet Parade moved to Tuesday because forecast is for 21 degrees of sunshine. What a lovely thought children 
parading around in glorious Spring / Easter sunshine. Details below, we are trying something different this year.  Also you can see 
photos of the work on display in our small hall compiled by Lily our artist in residence. It is stunning on the theme of the Arctic and 
hopefully you can all see it later in the year.  Vaccinations rolling out shortly to all staff so more positive signs for the coming 
Summer.  Always love Palm Sunday so please share the story with your children. 

and finally ….  friend of mine was there when Frank Worthington scored that goal against Ipswich it’s on YouTube .. Ipswich still won 3-2 .. 
amazed no action taken against that dog owner who savaged poor Freddie … I’ve spent some time in various towns on the Suez Canal and it is a 
quite incredible sight up close seeing huge vessels sailing through …. a simple accident and 10% of world trade held up … England’s young team did 
well last night..OK San Marino are the worst team in the world but … anyway enjoy Palm Sunday and better weather next week too  !!!

Easter School Camp 4 days April 6th -9th booking now :  

Easter Camp of art, sports and fun from April 6th is 
now operating a waiting list so if you would like to 
register your child for this please contact the school 
asap.

Easter Bonnet Parade:  

Tuesday March 30th. Starting at 9.15am children will parade 
around the perimeter of the school. Reception leaving first 
from Culford Road gate then Tottenham Road, De Beauvoir 
Road and entering again via Buckingham Road. So if people 
want to come, wave and take photos please wait on the 
opposite side of the road and don’t bunch up in groups of 
more than 6. Please leave the footpath clear for the children. 
Rules change on March 29th so just in time.  Classes will be 
leaving with 2 minute intervals in between.

Guide Dogs for the blind St Patrick’s Day Appeal  

Last week raised £180 so thanks to everyone who 
contributed to this great cause. See thank you below.

Pics of the week  

Wonderful art from the Inuits to Arctic wildlife and a thank you note. Below is not Freddie Mercury the poor seal so 
horribly killed this week but a delightful drawing of another seal pup. + RIP 70s football legend Frank Worthington


